
  NEWSLETTER 21st July 2023 

Thank you to all our children and staff for a very successful year. 
Wishing all our families a happy and safe summer holiday, looking 

forward to seeing you all again on September 5th 



The children said goodbye and 
good luck and presented Mrs. 
Hodgkins, Mrs. Magee, Mrs. Hill 
and Miss. Jones with flowers 
and cards. 

There were tears all round. 

We wish them all the best of 
luck in their new roles and we 
will miss them all. 

A little message from Mrs H x 
 

I would like to thank the whole 
school community for support 
and friendship over the past 13 

years. 
 

It is sad to leave somewhere 
that has a special place in my 
heart; I came here as a child, 

my children came here too and 
I have thoroughly enjoyed 

working here. 
 

Thank you to everyone—I’m 
sure I will see you all soon x 



 
Farwell to our lovely year 6 
children., they have worked 
hard all year and we are so 
very proud of all they have 
achieved at St John Fisher. 

Enjoy yourselves as you 
move onto the next chapter 

at High School. 



Eventually our juniors were able to have a sports day. 
Great fun was had by all! 



 

Holiday Activity and Food Provision 
Halton Holiday Activity Fund (HAF) 

Summer 2023 

Halton Borough Council is delighted to announce that it has secured addi-
tional funding to enable local providers to offer FREE activities during the 
summer holiday period to school aged children from Reception to Year 11, 
who receive benefits-related to free school meals.  There are also a few places 
available to other vulnerable groups of children and young people, such as 
SEND, Young Carers, NEET. 

If you are interested in this please follow the link for more details. 

 

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx 

We have entered a competition to win 
new books for our library. Parents can 
use the QR code (attached) to cast 
their vote and support us. 

 

 

   Dear parents, 

 

As summer approaches, let's talk about the importance of reading. It's not just about fun 
and relaxation; reading stimulates imagination, boosts language skills, and helps prevent the 
summer slide.  

 

We are providing lots of fun reading options for all. Our KS2 children can take part in the 
Reading Plus Challenge online or the the Summer Challenge Bingo Board. 

 

KS1 children can continue to access storybooks via the RWI e-book library on the Oxford 
Owl page and can watch phonics videos via the links shared earlier this week. 

 

Encourage your children to read during this summer break, and make it a family activity. 

You're their best role models! Let's create a summer filled with the magic of books!    

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx


  
 
 

Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

  

 https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-special?
pid=MTA101634&v=101.5 

 

21st July 2023 

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF 
AND COLLECTION 

 
Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre 
outside the gates when dropping off/collecting. There 
was an incident recently which has once again high-
lighted these issues and therefore we are requesting 
your co-operation.  
As you can appreciate the school is situated in a side 
road which makes parking difficult so we would ask 
that you park elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring 
on Edward Street. 
We understand that you are all busy and have places 
to go of a morning and evening but please lets not 
wait for a child to be hurt. 

Please note that from September there will be no 
facility to pay by Direct Debit when using Dolce. 
 
Can we please ask that all arrears for Dolce and  
Extra Club are settled as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=101.5
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=101.5

